Public Workshop
FD 0 I In-Person (Sept. 15, 2022)
f Virtual (Sept. 22, 2022)

FDOT FPID 442083-1

The purpose of this study is to help the City of Cape Coral and Lee County community develop
a vision plan for the SR 78 (Pine Island Road) corridor to guide transportation and land use
decisions over the next 50 years. This workshop is being held to solicit feedback from the
community concerning their desires for the future of the corridor.

FDOT Project Manager:
Vitor Suguri
Vitor.Suguri@dot.state.fl.us
(239) 225-1959

10041 Daniels Pkwy

Fort Myers, FL 33913

Submit Comments by
October 6, 2022

e Website
e Email
e Written Mail

Project Goals
» Develop vision for what future corridor should look like

» Create action plan to realize vision by guiding decisions regarding:
* Land Use
* Transportation

L)

We are here

PI‘OjECt Website https://www.swflroads.com/project/442083-1

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family
status. Persons wishing to express their concerns about Title VI may do so by contacting Cynthia Sykes, District
One Title VI Coordinator, at (863) 519-2287, or via email at Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us.

The Florida Department of Transportation may adopt this planning product into the environmental review process,
pursuant to Title 23 U.S.C. § 168(d)(4), or to the state project development process.



